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First name: Diane

Last name: Parks

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Forest Service,

 

Please protect our precious Alaskan wilderness. Do NOT allow future permits for cabins or any other structures

on this land. Cabins don't belong in designated wilderness areas--they won't stay "wild" if cabins are allowed to

be built. Please leave your current policy unchanged. 

 

Thank you,

Diane Parks


